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ESPRIT Multi Academy Trust

Turner Street, Northwood, Stoke-on-Trent, ST1 2NL
Telephone: 01782 234550
Email: office@espritmat.org
Executive Principal & Designated Child Protection Officer: Mrs S Moran

Academy Principal & Deputy Designated Child Protection Officer: Mrs S Machin

16th February 2018

Dear Parent/Carer

We are offering the opportunity for you child to participate in additional booster classes which are being held by the year 6 staff from Thursday 1st March 2018. 

These additional booster classes will be held every Thursday morning and will continue until the week before SATs. 

They will begin at 8:15am and will follow through until the beginning of the school day. 

Please note, these booster classes are not compulsory and the year 6 staff have offered to do them on a voluntary basis. Therefore, if your child does not wish to attend, they do not have to. 

Nonetheless, those who do attend, are expected to arrive to the school at the correct time and must work to the best of their ability – demonstrating a positive attitude towards learning. Any child who causes disruption or displays a negative demeanour will be unfortunately withdrawn from this privilege.

We would like to thank you for your continued support towards your child’s education and development.

Yours sincerely,

Year 6 Team
I agree to my child……………………………………………………………………………………….class………………………………………………..

Attending the additional booster classes every Thursday morning from 8:15am 

Signed…………………………………………………………Parent/Carer   Date………………………………………………..
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